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ST ALBERT’S PRIMARY SCHOOL

36 MAXWELL DRIVE

GLASGOW

G41 5DU

TEL: 0141 429 1983 / 2028


21st March 2017
Dear Parents / Carers

Swimming Lessons - session 2016/2017 
The P6 girl’s weekly swimming classes for group B will be starting on Thursday 20th April 2017 and will run for 8 weeks EXCLUDING all the holidays.
The girls will be travelling by bus to Whitehill Swimming Pool in Dennistoun, leaving the school at 12.30pm and returning back to the school for approximately 2.30pm accompanied by a staff member/helper.
There will be NO HOME LUNCHES on the day, the girls will have an early lunch before they depart.

Please ensure your daughter brings a suitable swimming costume, swimming cap and a towel with her every week.
Please fill out the attached consent form and return back to school by Thursday 30th March 2017.
If you are not comfortable with the traditional swimwear, you are more than welcome to send your daughter with “modest swimwear attire”; however this must be a 1 piece item fitting the body without any excess material.

We have looked online and recommend the following link to look at:
http://www.sportsdirect.com/hot-tuna-shorty-ladies-888372?colcode=88837203 
The above link is from Sports Direct and will be suitable to wear for the lessons.
Yours sincerely
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Mrs Clare Harker

HEAD TEACHER
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 HYPERLINK "http://www.st-alberts-pri.glasgow.sch.uk/" 
http://www.st-alberts-pri.glasgow.sch.uk/

Follow us on twitter @StAlbertsG41

